
 

 

 
Fire and Emergency Incident Information System Technical Advisory Panel 

April 8, 2020 

Ocala, FL/Conference Call 
 

 

 

ROLL CALL: 

  

PRESENT: 

NAME REPRESENTING TERM ENDING 

Carlos Aviles 

St. Augustine Fire 

FL Fire Chiefs’ Association 

 

June 30, 2022 

(1st term) 

Mike Bellamy 

Tallahassee Fire 

State Fire Marshal 

 

June 30, 2022 

(1st term) 

Kasie Crowe 

Division of Forestry 

Florida Forest Service Jan.31, 2023 

(2nd term) 

Ralph Franklin 

Okeechobee County Fire 

FL Association of Counties June 30, 2022 

(1st term) 

Shawn Hanson 

Greater Naples Fire Rescue 

Florida Fire Marshals Association Oct. 31, 2022 

(1st term) 

Nick Herlihy 

North Port Fire Rescue 

FL Professional FF Assoc. Jan. 31, 2023 

(1st term) 

Dr. David Lee 

Sylvester Comprehensive 

State Fire Marshal June 30, 2022 

(1st term) 

Nicky Lovett 

Marianna Fire Rescue 

Florida League of Cites Jan. 31, 2020 

(1st term) 

Rob McGilloway 

Coral Springs Fire Academy 

State Fire Marshal Oct. 11, 2022 

(1st term) 

Jason Schneider 

Winter Garden Fire Dept. 

FL Professional FF Assoc. Jan. 31, 2023 

(1st term) 

Randy Touchton State Fire Marshal June 30, 2022 

(1st term) 

ABSENT:   

 

Neal de Jesus 

Delray Beach Fire 

Florida Fire Chiefs’ Association June 30, 2022 

(1st term) 

Thomas DiBernardo 

EMS 

Bureau of EMS Jan. 31, 2023 

(1st term) 

Teresa Kinstle 

Jacksonville Fire Rescue 

State Fire Marshal January 31, 2023 

(1st term) 

Jim Millican 

Lealman Fire District 

Florida Association Sp. Districts Oct. 31, 2022 

(1st term) 



 

 

 

 

The Fire and Emergency Incident Information System Technical Advisory Panel meeting 

was called to order.   

 

On a motion duly made, the minutes from the Fire and Emergency Incident Information 

System Technical Advisory Panel held on January 23, 2020 were approved. 

 

Motion carried. 

 

 

 

REPORT FROM DIVISION:  given by Mike Tucker, Bureau Chief 

 

• COVID-19, The Department of Financial Services has closed all offices. Staff 

working remotely from home 

• The Bureau of Fire Standards and Training is 90% operational 

• The Bureau of Fire Prevention is working on meeting needs and getting out 

information 

• Encouraging constituents to let the Division know if anything is “falling through 

the cracks” 

• Legislature has wrapped up, waiting for budget to be signed 

• More information forthcoming on grants 

• SFM tracking firefighter COVID-19 exposure 

o FPF tracking through locals 

▪ Approximately 55 firefighters are positive for COVID-19 

▪ Approximately 700 have been exposed and are quarantined on 

some level 

▪ FPF to provide further statistics 

• Data continuing to be updated, numbers only include 

members of FPF and IAFF.  A more accurate list will be 

available next week 

 

 

 

REPORT FROM FFIRS:  Not Given 

  

REPORT FROM EMS:   Not Given 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS:  

 

NFIRS will at some point will move into NFORS.  An update will be given at the next 

meeting. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS:   None 

 

 

 

AUDIENCE:  None 

 

 

NEXT MEETING:  

 

ADJOURN. 

 

Audio File available upon request. 


